
 

 
 

10 January 2019 
 

Vital adopts new NZX Listing Rules 

NorthWest Healthcare Properties Management Limited, in its capacity as the manager of Vital 
Healthcare Property Trust (Vital), advises that it intends to comply with the NZX Listing Rules dated 1 
January 2019 from 18 January 2019. The new Rules streamline the Rules applying to Managed 
Investment Schemes (like Vital). 

Vital will be an issuer of “fund securities” for the purposes of the new Listing Rules.  
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Stuart Harrison, Chief Financial Officer 
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Jason Kepecs, Director, Investments & Investor Relations 
NorthWest Healthcare Properties Management Limited, Telephone 09 973 7303, Email jkepecs@vhpt.co.nz 
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